
Oglethorpe County Board of Elections and Registration 

Board Meeting 

August 5, 2024 

9:00 A.M. 

• Meeting was called to order by Chairman Beverly Nation, Pledge to the Flag was led by Vice-Chair George Gray, 
and minutes were read by Secretary Carla D. Houston.  

• There was a motion to accept minutes as read, and there was a second.  

Report from Election Staff: 

• Steve McCannon 
o Registration Stats for July, 2024: 11,235 Active voters, 744 Inactive voters, total of 11,979. Gain of 71 

active voters, decrease of 62 inactive voters, for an increase of 9 voters overall. ( See HO) 
o Also shared was information concerning the next State Election Board Meeting to take place August 6, 

2024: the agenda, summary of proposed temporary rule, GAVREO reactions to proposals, & the ACLU 
concerns. (See HO) 

• Marilyn Huff-Waller  
o A beneficial Region Meeting was held Friday, August 2, 2024 at the Madison County Elections Office. 
o End-of-Summer Training Week will be August 25-28, 2024, with a venue change to Forsyth, GA. The 

Oglethorpe County Elections office staff will now be attending a three day training there. 
o Budget Report thru June 30, 2024 was shared. (See HO). 
o Logic and Accuracy for the November 5, 2024,election will be held September 30 and October 1, 

2024, 9:00 AM – 5:00 PM each day as needed. 
 

• Old Business:   
o Scanner powering off issue has shown positive signs of being corrected.   

 

• New Business: None  
 

• Public Input: Jane Kidd: Morgan County lawyer shared that since the machines were believed to have been 
compromised, that paper ballots will be called for at the State Election Board meeting tomorrow stemming from 
issues in Coffee County. 
 

• Those in attendance were Beverly Nation, George Gray, Carla Houston, Marilyn Huff-Waller, Steve McCannon, 
and Jane Kidd. 
 

• Next meeting:  September 9, 2024 at 9:00 A.M.  
 

• Meeting was adjourned.  


